
Hello Parents, 
 

This coming week contains our two main field trips for our camp. The older two 
groups (Explorer/Adventure) will be traveling to Hershey Park on Wednesday 

July 18 and our younger two groups (Spark/Spirit) will be traveling to Dutch 
Wonderland on Thursday July 19. In order for your child to attend this trip you 

will need to purchase a park ticket at the front desk. If your child has not 
purchased a ticket they will not be allowed to attend the trip. On the day of the 

trip you will receive your tickets at the front gate from myself personally. You 
are allowed to send your child with money on these days they able to buy lunch 

at the parks or use it for other activities if they choose. If you send your child 
with a bag lunch we will pause to eat lunch outside the gates before we enter 

the parks (policy on no outside food in the park).  
 

Because these trips a a bit farther a way and there is a lot to do at the parks we 
do extend the field trips. We will leave promptly at 8:30 am and aim to return 

at 5:30 pm.  
 
If you are traveling as a parent chaperone you are allowed to take your child in 

your car instead of the bus. If you will have other children with you on the trip 
you will need your background checks in order to have any other children in 

your group.  
 

We are aiming for our annual lock in day to be in early August. Please stay 
tuned for more details to follow.  

 
Thank you for a great summer so far! 
 
--  
Jake Kocher 

Sports and Recreation Director 
Waynesboro Area YMCA 
jacob@waynesboroymca.org 
p 717.762.6012  f 717.762.4368 
www.waynesboroymca.org 
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